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This bill is not a good idea and would make it nearly impossible to assist the drug 

addicted and mentally ill people who live on public land  

It would also disenfranchise other citizens who would be victims of the unsanitary and 

chaotic lifestyle of those who do not participate in societal norms. 

This bill is a very bad idea that will encourage more people to come to Portland to live 

an unproductive and sometimes dangerous lifestyle. 


